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Hammonton, NJ- A variety of summer courses will be offered at The Richard Stockton College 
of New Jersey’s Hammonton instructional site, Kramer Hall.  

Stockton’s eight summer sessions, which have start dates in May, June and July, are open to 
students enrolled in degree programs, non-matriculated students and students currently 
enrolled at other institutions. A summer tuition discount for undergraduate courses is offered.  

Students can save more than $300 for each four-credit undergraduate course. 

Courses in communication disorders, education, language and general studies are being 
offered at Kramer Hall, located at 30 Front St.  

“I like that there is a campus in Hammonton which is centrally located and close to public 
transportation. I love how Stockton is situated is this unique town, which I happen to live in, so I 
can literally go to class, jump home for a meal or head out to the avenue to eat at  one of many 
restaurants,” said Micky Doto, a Hammonton resident who is currently enrolled at Kramer Hall.  

Summer sessions enable students to graduate sooner or lighten their course loads during the 
fall and spring semesters. Kramer Hall offers students the flexibility and convenience of taking 
courses closer to their homes and is just minutes away from the train station in Hammonton.  

"Kramer Hall offers state-of-the-art teaching facilities while allowing students flexibility in 
scheduling their courses and class schedules around their busy home schedules.  Teaching at 
Kramer Hall in Hammonton is both exciting and rewarding. The location of Kramer Hall is 
particularly beneficial for graduate students because of its easy access from various parts of our 
geographic area," said Dr. Joseph Marchetti, professor of Education.  
 
Registration for summer courses is currently open. For more information, visit 
www.stockton.edu/summer.    #  #  # 
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